PROTOCOL CIRCULAR NO P04 OF 2014

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South
Africa presents its compliments to Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations
accredited to the Republic of South Africa and has the honour to inform all Missions who
have offices in Cape Town and Durban of the following message from the Diplomatic

Policing Unit (DPU).

The DPU will be conducting an audit to verify the physical addresses and to establish a
point of contact person with all the Missions in the aforementioned cities. This
information will be shared with the relevant South African Police Services (SAPS)
stations in order to provide better service to the Missions.
The visits by the DPU will take place on the dates, below:

o Durban visits will take place from 23 April to 25 April 2014
° Cape Town visits will take from 13 May 2014 to 16 May 2014

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South
Africa avails itself of this opportunity to renew to Diplomatic Missions and International
Organisations accredited in the Republic of South Africa the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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